<u>Town Hall Asbestos Floor Project</u> will be underway, and a progress meeting is scheduled for 7/15. A report of the construction project and the Town Hall relocation will be presented.

The efforts of all departments made the move from 100 Middle Street to 15 East Street run as smoothly as possible. Special thanks go to DPW, the correctional people and staff, Community Services, and Hadley staff and officials for all the heavy lifting. Special thanks go to our hosts, the Police Department, Dispatchers, and Fire Department, who have made the new offices operational and comfortable. Special thanks also go to our vendors, United Business Machines, Paragus IT, Yankee Technologies, and Normandeau Communications for their wizardry in transferring their systems.

Residents are reminded that Town hall has been temporarily relocated to 15 East Street. Business hours are Monday through Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. All offices may be reached by phone by dialing the listed numbers.

Police, Dispatch, and Fire services remain available 24/7.